
 

 

 

      

                                January, 2023 

Dear Pastor and praying friends:               
                                        

COUNTDOWN!   
   

We are packing the bags to head back to Argentina this Tuesday ,  January  10th.  By the 
time you read this letter, we should be home! 

It was good to be in a lot of our supporting churches on this furlough. We had a full 
schedule and good meetings,  while enjoying the blessing of seeing our friends again after 
several  years.  
 

CONFERENCE 
 

We want to thank all the churches who gave to help the national pastors and their 
families come to our Church Planters Conference in Rosario next month.  As of now, we have 
everyone covered:  this is a great blessing to them!  In our next letter we will let you know how 
the conference turned out, with a few pictures, as well. THANK YOU AGAIN! 

 

 

UPDATE CONTACT INFO:  
 

Here is our updated contact information,  as well as a link to our  video presentation 
 https://youtu.be/ji4WyJrsakk.   Please make note of the slight change in our Magic Jack phone 
number. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are thankful to be your partners in Rosario, 
 

Steve and Pam 

Thornton 
Rosario, Argentina 

 

Steve & Pam 

Thorntons 
 

By phone:   614-569-8305 (even in Argentina) 
 

email  thorntons2argentina@gmail.com 
 

Sending church:       GIBM 

GRACE BAPTIST CHURCH                PO Box 700 
Sidney, Ohio  45365      Sherman, TX 75091 
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